
Bill Summary 

1st Session of the 59th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: SB 500 

 Version: INT 

 Request No.: 584 

 Author: Sen. Rosino 

 Date: 01/17/2023 

 

Bill Analysis 

 

SB 500 grants a leave of absence to any employee of the state upon the initial placement in his or 

her home of a child in the custody of the Department of Human Services. Such leave shall be 

capped at 10 days per year. Employees may take leave prior to the placement if an absence from 

work is required in order for the placement to proceed. Employees who take such leave shall be 

entitled to base state pay.  
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